
Sunday, August 15, 2021 
 
Greetings Heidelberg Community, 
  
Welcome back! Parkhurst Dining has made some adjustments to the dining schedule for the fall 
semester. All Board Dining Services will begin Monday, August 16, at 7 a.m. All meal times and 
location openings leading up to Monday are listed below: 
  
Sunday, August 15 
  
The HeidelBean! opens 
8 a.m.-2 p.m. Monday - Sunday 
  
Hoernemann Refectory 
7 a.m.-8 p.m. 
  
Here is the schedule for all dining hours of operation per location. Follow us on social media for 
the most up-to-date changes, pop-ups or announcements. 
 
HOERNEMANN REFECTORY 
Monday thru Friday 
7 a.m.-8 p.m. 
  
Breakfast – 7 a.m.-9 a.m. 
Lite Breakfast – 9 a.m.-11 a.m. 
Lunch – 11 a.m.-1:30 p.m. 
Lite Lunch – 1:30 p.m.-3 p.m. 
Closed for Sanitation – 3 p.m.-4 p.m. 
Dinner – 4 p.m.-8 p.m. 
  
Late Night (Monday thru Friday only) 
Featuring CINCO CANTINA – 8:30 p.m.-10 p.m. 
  
Saturday and Sunday 
10 a.m.-8 p.m. 
  
Brunch – 10 a.m.-1:30 p.m. 
Lite Lunch – 1:30 p.m.-3 p.m. 
Closed for Sanitation – 3 p.m.-4 p.m. 
Dinner -- 4 p.m.-8 p.m. 



  
BERG BISTRO 1850 
*Available Only on GET Mobile Ordering 
  
Monday thru Thursday and Sunday 
11 a.m.-9 p.m. 
  
Friday and Saturday 
11 a.m.-10 p.m. 
  
SAURWEIN POWER STATION (JUICE & COMPANY) 
 Temporarily Closed 
  
ROCK CREEK CAFÉ 
Monday thru Thursday                                                                                                                  
11 a.m.-4 p.m.                                                                                                                   
  
Friday 
11 a.m.-2 p.m. 
  
The HeidelBean! 
 Monday thru Sunday 
8 a.m.-2 p.m. 
  
Hoernemann Refectory will close daily from 3-4 p.m. for cleaning and sanitation. 
  
The Rock Creek Cafe' will reopen Wednesday, August 18, at 11 a.m. Be on the lookout for the 
reopening of Hot Tomato Pizza Company (available on the GET mobile app). Pizza Delivery will 
be returning to campus in September. 
  
The Berg Bistro 1850 is scheduled to re-open this term virtual only. All your favorites will be 
available on the GET mobile app and available for pick-up at Hoernemann. Detailed instructions 
will be posted online and at all dining locations. 
  
Juice and Company located at the Saurwein Power Station will remain closed for this term. 
  
Wishing everyone a great start to the 2021-22 academic year. 
 
Tony Ippolito 
 
General Manager 
Parkhurst Dining 
(aippolito@parkhurstdining.com) 

 

https://heidelberg.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=aedcf85e9275dba4a51d423f2&id=19c90f8ae8&e=5208781db9

